

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 21, 2011

The Honorable, Mayor Tom Barrett Office of the Mayor City Hall, Room 201 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mayor Barrett:

This is to confirm that Senator Lena Taylor has taken her oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as a reappointed member of the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District. Her term will expire on July 9, 2012.

Sincerely,

Deputy City Clerk

cc: MMDS
Sen. Lena Taylor
Board of Ethics

FN 110393